TRAVELLING IN NORMANDY ON 6TH JUNE 2019

If you are planning to attend ceremonies in Normandy on 6th June to mark D Day 75 you will need to be aware of severe traffic restrictions that will be in place on the day.  A Regulated Traffic Zone (RTZ) will be established from Caen to the edge of the Cotentin Peninsula roughly along the line of the RN13, from Caen to Oustreham along the line of the D514 and encompassing all of the coastal area north of the RN13.  A PDF of the closures is attached.  You will not be able to use any of the routes marked in red from 0600 until late in the evening.  There are two key points to remember:
· You will not be able to use the main road from Caen to Bayeux (RN13)
· You will not be able to use the main road from Bayeux to Arromanches (D516)
Alternative and minor roads should be open but expect them to be congested so allow extra time for your journey.
If you are resident (including as a tourist) and wish to move into the RTZ, or leave the RTZ and return during the day you will need to obtain a sticker, which is available from your local Mairie on production of your vehicle registration document and evidence of residence (hotel booking etc).  If you are already inside the RTZ and only wish to travel within the RTZ you do not need a sticker.
The above is based on information supplied to us by the Royal British Legion.  Further details can be obtained at  http://www.calvados.gouv.fr/regulated-traffic-zone-rtz-instructions-for-use-a8474.html
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